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LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN
ACCESS COMMENTS
From:

Michelle Horn


Tel. number:
020 7974 5124


Ref:

2014/4201/P
Date:

15/7/14
To:

Obote Hope
Re:
County Hotel Upper Woburn Place
Creation of new entrance to ground floor of hotel from Woburn Walk with a new external deck with alterations to basement and ground floor service areas.

As a new entrance is being created this will need to be designed to be fully accessible to satisfy the Building Regulations and planning policy DP29.
The new raised terrace is accessible only by a stepped approach, this will need to be adjusted to incorporate a suitable graded ramp to ensure this areas is fully accessible. In addition there is a single step in this area which will also need to be removed or replaced by a suitable ramp. Further details of the proposed access arrangements should be submitted for review.
There is likely to be an issue with the new internal staircase however this should not affect the planning application and will be dealt with under the Building Regulations.
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	Director Rachel Stopard
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